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NURSERY / RECEPTION ADMISSIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

For those parents who have been sent Nursery and/or Reception forms for September 
2019, please can you return them to the office ASAP.  

YEAR 6 TRIP TO CRUCIAL CREW 

On Wednesday 12th June Year 6 will be going to the University of Herts for an afternoon of activities 
where they will learn how to manage risks in different environments.  The coach will leave at           

approximately 12.10 and will return by the end of the school day.  Please ensure permission slips are 
given to your class teacher ASAP.   

Monday 10th June will be 

the last running club this 

term.  The club will restart in 

September.  A big well done 

to all the runners that took 

part this year. 

 

 

WIN £5,000 FOR YOUR SCHOOL’S LIBRARY 

Visit our website for a chance to win a massive £5,000 of 
National Book Tokens for Creswick—enough to buy       

hundreds of new books for the library 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/

schools#.facebook  
 

Also the chance of taking home £100 of Nartional Book 
tokens just for you. 

 

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.facebook
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.facebook
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CRESWICK PTA 

** SUMMER FAIR - 13th JULY ** - ** WE NEED YOUR HELP! **  
 

 Do you have lying around any spare party bags, party bag gifts or have any small 
toys or crafts that would be suitable for lucky dip—if you do and would like to do-
nate them to this years summer fair please hand them into the school office in a 

bag marked LUCKY DIP.    
We will be asking for volunteers to run stalls for this year—please look out for the 
signup sheet on the PTA notice board or email us.  We cannot run them without 

your help so please sign up for what you can.  
 

Easyfundraising:  Use easyfundraising to shop with over 3,300 big name retailers          
including Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, and booking.com—and when you 

shop, you will raise a free donation for us every time.  Its that easy! 

Help support us: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/creswickpta/ 

Fathers Day Pop Up Shop—£2.50 per gift 

Your child will get to choose a gift for their dads, grandads or other gentlemen in 
their life.  For more details and to book see the website or if you prefer to pay cash 
please     return the order form sent before half term and hand into the school office  

pta-events.co.uk/creswickpta 

This weekend is our Summer Family Camp Out.  Please ensure you have read the 
joining    instructions if you are coming along.  £10 Family day tickets still availa-
ble—please see a member of the PTA or email us at ptacreswickschool@gmail.com 

Weather permitting ice creams and pre-loved uniform will be outside the office for 
sale on Friday—Ice Creams (50p each), uniform items (50p each);                    

Creswick jumper £1 

If you can lend a hand for half an hour to sell ice-creams please let us know.  
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 FORTHCOMING TRIPS 

Wed 19th—Fri 21st  June - Year 4 Residential to Cuffley 

Monday 1st—5th July   - Year 6 Residential to Mill Rythe 

Monday 8th July 2019  - Year 1 to Aldenham   -  £12.50 

Tuesday 9th July 2019  - Year 2 trip to Walton  -  £13.60 

Monday 15th July 2019  - Year 5 trip to Paradise  -  £18.00 

Thursday 18th July 2019  - Reception Trip to Paradise -  £21.00 

MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM (SEPTEMBER—DECEMBER) 

 Cost is £18.98.  Milk must be ordered by Thursday 11th July 

2019.  No  orders will be taken after this date. Please remember 

to order milk for your child even if they are entitled to Free Milk.  

 

CURRENT YEAR 2 PUPILS : As your child is nearing the end of Year 2, if you are entitled 
to Free School Meals it is now the time to apply for Free School Meals for year 3         

onwards.  If an application is not made, your Free School Meals will be stopped and you 
will have to pay for dinners from September onwards.  The website to visit to apply is 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. 

 If you need any help please let the office know and they will be happy to assist you. 

TIMES TABLE WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS AND 
CHILDREN 

4TH JULY 2019 

There will be two sessions to provide strategies to  
support children in learning their timetables at home. 

The sessions are:- 

9am on Thursday 4th July 2019 

5pm on Thursday 4th July 2019 

Please speak to the office to confirm your attendance 

TRI-GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Mr Smith took some year 4 pupils to Mill 
Green Golf Club on Wednesday where they 
took part in a Tri-golf  tournament against 

other local schools.  The children did extremely 
well and came 4th out of the 12 schools which 

took part.  Well done to all. 

 

A big thank you to Megan’s mum who came 
with us to help walk the children to the event.  


